
  
 

 

Date: 5 October 2023 
OCC ref: MW.0049/23 
 
Sarah Kearney 
Clerk to Middleton Stoney Parish Council 
Middleton Stoney Parish Council 
22 Exeter Road 
Kidlington 
Oxford 
OX5 2DY 

Environment and Place  
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND 

Rachel Wileman 
Director of Planning, Environment 
and Climate Change 

 
Dear Sarah Kearney 
 
Notice of Submission of Further Information in relation to Application for Planning 
Permission Accompanied by an Environmental Statement (Regulation 25 of the 
Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 
as Amended) 
 
Winning and working of mineral and progressive restoration to agriculture and nature 
conservation using imported inert and onsite materials as a north-east extension to Dewars 
Farm Quarry; retention of supporting infrastructure within the existing quarry, including 
processing plant, site offices, weighbridge and site access; and construction of new 
internal haul road between the extraction and processing areas at Dewars Farm Quarry 
and land to the north-east 
 
Further information has been submitted relating to the above application. The following 
new documents have been submitted: 
 
 
You can view all the documents and comment online at the link below. Please note that 
the below link is unique to you and therefore should not be shared with anyone else. 
Members of the public are able to make comments on the application via the council's 
planning applications website as set out in the county council's publicity for the application. 
 
https://myeplanning2.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Planning/Display/MW.0049/23?cuuid=BBA1882
8-2955-460F-B4D2-CF93D6B243FF 
 
Please can you submit any comments you may have by 18 November 2023. 
 
Any comments made previously will still be taken into account in the determination 
of the application. There is no need to write again unless you have further comments 
specifically on the new information or amendment to the proposals. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mary Hudson 
 

Mary Hudson 
Principal Planning Officer 
 
Direct line: 07393 001257 

https://myeplanning2.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Planning/Display/MW.0049/23?cuuid=BBA18828-2955-460F-B4D2-CF93D6B243FF
https://myeplanning2.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Planning/Display/MW.0049/23?cuuid=BBA18828-2955-460F-B4D2-CF93D6B243FF
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